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Dear Parents,
The First and Second Grade students will be performing “A Day in the Country” on February 12th, 2015 at 7:00 pm.  It is a short musical featuring several well-known songs and some short narration.  Please sign and return the bottom portion by February 4th so we can plan for the right amount of space for those students who will be able to attend.  Several students have been selected to be speakers or soloists.   We will need to reassign parts if they are unable to attend the performance.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please call 
752-1432 Ext. 13305 or send an e-mail to mcconnell_p@nrschools.org
Thank you,

Mrs. McConnell
Yes, my son/daughter will be performing “A Day in the Country” on Thursday, February 12th at 7:00 pm.
Parent signature____________________________           Child’s Name___________________________
Homeroom teacher _____________________
